
 
 
 
 
 
 
Star Water Company 

PO Box 7 
Star, Ms 39167 

 
 

Dear Star Water Company Customer 
 
Star Water Company has received a grant to upgrade the distribution lines in our 
system. Some of our lines are of a brittle material that break frequently, while others 
are undersized to maintain water pressure. The grant will cover all the construction 
costs, and your Star Water Company Board of Directors feel it necessary to accept it 
in order to correct many of the deficiencies in the distribution system and enable the 
system to support growth for many years. This project will, obviously, involve 
construction work on the properties where the lines are installed.  
 
Customers and property owners receiving this letter have been identified as 
potentially being affected by the construction crossing their property. The Water 
Company will need an easement to install the new lines on your property. We 
understand the concerns and questions you might have about this process.  
 
An engineer with Heflin Engineering, the firm managing the project, will be at Star 
Fire Department on Tuesday, February 11, 2025 at 6:30 pm to explain the process 
and and answer questions you might have. You are encouraged to attend this 
meeting if at all possible. You will be contacted soon about signing an easement for 
the new lines and this meeting will help you understand how it will affect you.  
 
Thank You, 
Star Water Company 
Board of Directors 


